

1801 BAGDAD RD CEDAR PARK, TX 78613

## Children's Lighthouse

512.528.5674 (V)



November Character Value

Gratitude

November Classroom Themes

Infants/Toddlers: Food, Food, Food

PS 2/3: Fall, Forest Animals, and Giving Thanks

Pre-k: Fall, Forest Animals, Giving Thanks, and

Review

School-Age: A Better Holiday



- \*\*Please make sure to read all Lighthouse emails for important updates and information!\*\*
  - \*\*Please let us know if your child will be in attendance for the week of Thanksgiving!
- \*\*Please make sure that all of your child's items are labeled with their first name and last initial!\*\*
- \*\*Reminder that all blankets and pillows go home EVERY Friday!\*\*



- A note from the Director
- Event Calendar
- Curriculum Corner
- Important Info

A Note From the Director



Dear Parents,

Happy November! Wow! October flew by so incredibly fast! I want to take some time to thank all of you for your participation in our October events! The Fall Fest, Trunk or Treat, and Costume parade were such a hit and I can't wait to see how it grows next year! This month is a bit more calm but, we still have some great events going on! We are so excited for Thanksgiving and hopefully some true fall weather! Keep your eyes out for emails with important information each week to see what is coming up! Happy Fall Y'all!

Warmly, Dakota Romo School Director





## Events Calendar

November 1st: Pajama day!

November 5th: Mini School Elections (voting for favorite pie)





November 6th: National Nacho Day! Nachos for lunch!

November 13th: World Kindness Day!





November 14th: National Pickle Day! Pickle tasting at PM snack!

November 20th: Children's Day





November 21st: Thanksgiving Lunch for students



November 25th: Pie Donations for teachers

November 25th: National Parfait Day! Parfaits for AM snack!

November 28th & 29th: Closed for Thanksgiving





## Thanksgiving Closure

We will be closed on Thursday November 28th and Friday, November 29th! Please let us know if your child will be in attendance for the week of Thanksgiving! You can email us at: cedarpark.director@childrenslighthouse.com.

If you are taking the whole week off, please be sure to let us know whether or not you would like to use the absentee credit. To have this credit available, you will need to be out the Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday of Thanksgiving week as well as be in Jellyfish or older for classroom placement.

I will send out a link to all parents on whether or not your student will be in attendance for Thanksgiving week!